
TAIPEI ECONOMIC AND CULTURAL REPRESENTATIVE OFFICE

IN THE UNITED STATES

SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY DIVISION

4201 WISCONSIN AVENUE N.W.. MB -09

WASHINGTON. D.C. 2OO 1 6-2 I 37

REFERENCE NO TELEPHONE: <2O2) 895-1930

FACSIMILE: (202) 895-1939

March 15, 2005 *MAiL: dc@tecrosd.org

Ms. Barbara J. Schrage

Managing Director ad interim

American Institute in Taiwan

1700 North Moore Street, 17th Floor

Arlington. VA 22209

Dear Ms. Schrage:

Reference is made to the Agreement for a Cooperative Program in the Sales and

Exchange of Technical. Scientific and Engineering Information between

American Institute in Taiwan (AIT) and the Coordination Council for North

American Affairs (CCNAA) that was signed on November 17, 1987, and its

Extension that became effective on August 8. 1990.

Please be advised that, as of January 16. 2005. the Science and Technology

Information Center (STIC). the contractor of the CCNAA, is no longer under the

supervision of the National Science Council. The STIC is now under the

supervision of the National Applied Research Laboratories (NARL). However,

the STIC still resume the rights and obligations related to the agreement.

This ietter and your letter of acknowledgement shall constitute an amendment to

the above-mentioned agreement.

Sincerely.

Yaw-Nan Chen

Director



AMERICAN INSTITUTE IN TAIWAN

1700 N. Moore Slroot

Sulta 1700

Arlington. Virginia 22209

Tofc (703) 525-8474

Fax: (703) 841-1385

March 22, 2005

Dr. Yaw-nan Chen

Director, Science Division

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative

Office in the United States

4201 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.

Washington, DC 20016

Dear Dr. Chen:

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of March 15, which

states that:

"Reference is made to the Agreement for a Cooperative

Program in the Sales and Exchange of Technical, Scientific and

Engineering Information between American Institute in Taiwan

(AIT) and the Coordination Council for North American Affairs

(CCNAA) that was signed on November 17, 1987, and its extension

that became effective on August 8, 1990.

Please be advised that, as of January 16, 2005, the Science

and Technology information Center (STIC), the contractor of the

CCNAA, is no longer under the supervision of the National Science

Council. The STIC is now under the supervision of the National

Applied Research Laboratories (NARL). However, the STIC still

resume the rights and obligations related to the agreement.

This letter and your letter of acknowledgement shall

constitute an amendment to the above-mentioned agreement. "

Thank you very much fcr your continuing cooperation.

Sincerely,

Barbara J. Schrage

Managing Director a,

Enclosures: a/s


